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YERINGTON--The president of the American Academy of Family Physicians will speak 

on the implications of health care reform Thursday, April 8, 12:15 - 1:15 p.m., South Lyon 

Medical Center via a northern Nevada teleconference. Physicians, health care professionals and the 

• public are invited to attend. 

• 

The presentation of John M. Tudor, M.D., will be broadcast live at the University of 

Nevada School of Medicine. Topics will include health care reform and the AAFP's agenda for that 

reform. The presentation is sponsored by the medical school's Generalist Initiative. This initiative 

is an effort to increase the number generalist physicians. 

For more information, contact Kris Beck, 463-2301. 
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